PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
July 19, 2011

Minutes

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6 p.m.

In attendance were Joe Wagner, President; Sandi Snyder, Vice-president;
John McCrum, Commissioner, Assistant Police Chief Tod Allen

and Town Liaison Jon Granat.

Snyder made a motion to accept the June 28,2011 minutes. McCrum
seconded. Motion carried 3-0.

During Monthly reports, Allen said July has been very active
and taxing for the department. Allen publicly thanked the
department for the fine work they have been doing. He also
noted that the 4th of July in the park and the fireworks at

the lakeshore went very well. Regarding the recent bike rodeo,
Allen stated there needs to be some adjustments as to how it

is conducted.

McCrum asked how officepDickey is working out at the beach.
Allen said it is working great. The department had a discussion
with the State Park and National Park regarding parking along
State Park Road and there will be no parking on either side.
Allen also noted that Reserve officer Blythe will be leaving.

There was no 0ld Business.

Under New Business, discussion was held regarding the applications
of two part-time dispatchers. McCrum made a motion to accept
Darla Evans and Kelly Porter as part-time dispatchers. Snyder
seconded. Motion carried.

There were no public comments.

Granat mentioned the town attorney for Lowell will give him
Lowell's ordinance wording that could be used for Porter.

Wagner won a raffle prize in Noblesville and presented it to
the department.

Meeting adjourned 6:15 p.m.
Respectfully submitted
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Rita Newman, secretary
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